Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES May 16, 2013

The meeting opened at 7:01. In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Wanda Savary, Charlene Price, Jennifer Gady, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell

- Jennifer distributed agenda
- Distributed minutes for March and April. Both accepted as written by unanimous vote
- Earl distributed a projection for the center funds we will be out of funds by the end of the year. Discussion held regarding ways to raise funds, talk to SEMASS, items we take in that no one else does.
- Jack presented the treasurers report
- Jack suggested meeting with Ray Pickles regarding tri town transfer station.
- Marilyn contacted all surrounding towns to see what they take for recycling. We take items no one else does.
- Marilyn will contact nearby towns to see what their price is for stickers and if their recycling gets any percentage of those
- Marilyn to check with DEP to see if coordinator position is required or suggested. What are state statutes??
- Marilyn presented the coordinators report.
- Home Depot donated a compost bin. We can raffle this off to add to the centers funds.
- Marilyn reported she completed the Annual Recycling & Solid Waste Survey for 2012. This is required by DEP in order to apply for a grant.
- Marilyn distributed the newsletter Recycle Bin.

Meeting adjourned at 7:48

Jennifier Gady, Committee Chairman